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Deputy 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

03/03/2025 

RE PQ 7526/25 
Question 
To ask the Minister for Health the total amount spent in excess of the contract award value for all public 
procurement tenders within her Department and agencies under the aegis her Department of in each of the past 
five years. -Albert Dolan 

Response 

Dear Deputy, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

The HSE does not have a single financial system and therefore is not in a position to provide this 
information.  However, the HSE is in the process of implementing a single, national integrated financial 
management and procurement system (IFMS).  The deployment of IFMS will, for the first time, provide quality 
standardised financial and procurement information across both statutory and voluntary services. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 
contact the Office of the National Director of Procurement on (01) 635 2251 or via ProcurementND@hse.ie.  

Yours sincerely, 

____________________________________  
Gareth Morton | National Director of Procurement | HSE | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 | 
Tel: +353 (01) 6352251 | Email: ProcurementND@hse.ie  
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